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Soli Deo Gloria 
 As we move through the 500th Anniversary of Martin Luther’s public declarations precipitating what 
we often call the Protestant Reformation, we remember those famous Latin “sola” phrases that Luther 
employed: Sola Scriptura-Sola Fide-Sola Gratia (Scripture Alone-Faith Alone-Grace Alone). About two 
hundred years later, an outstanding church musician named Johann Sebastian Bach wrote the phrase, 
“Soli Deo gloria,” at the conclusion of each of his hundreds of compositions intended for worship. The 
truth expressed in that phrase is an important foundation for all who are responsible for the church’s 
music. Our music-making should be offered first and foremost in love and devotion to God’s glory alone! 
 I give thanks for the opportunity to serve with you in the TMBC family as your Associate Pastor for 
Music and Worship Arts, and I am looking forward to getting to know you over the coming months. If I 
may be of help to you, please do not hesitate to call on me. Thank you for your expressions of welcome 
and encouragement. And thank you for prayers for Mary as she continues to seek appropriate job 
prospects in Greenville. For now, she will remain at Gardner-Webb University as Dean of the Library, but 
we hope she will be able to transition to Greenville within a few months. 
 Soli Deo gloria,  
 Andy Roby 

New Singers Welcome in the Chancel Choir 
Now is a great time to consider joining the 
Chancel Choir. In addition to the important 
weekly worship music, the choir is preparing 
beautiful and significant music for Advent and 
Christmas. Adult singers, please join us on 
Wednesdays at 7:30 pm in the Music Suite.  

Christmas Cantata 

Sunday, December 10, 2017 

10:55 am 

INTERNATIONAL POTLUCK DINNER 
 
On Wednesday, November 
15, we invite all three of our 
congregations to gather for 
an International Potluck and 
Missions night. We 
encourage everyone to bring 
a dish of his/her ethnicity to 
share, and then we will come 
together to serve as the 
hands and feet of Christ.  We will gather to eat at 5:30 pm,  
break to pray together, and work from 6:15-7:30 pm. Mission 
work will include packing Thanksgiving food boxes for our 
Backpack Buddies, preparing Christmas cards for the navy 
ship, and organizing items for the Angel Shop.  

Youth Soup and Sandwich Lunch 

TMBC Youth invite everyone to have lunch with them after church on 
November 19.  A variety of soups and grilled cheese sandwiches will 
be served. At this time, the youth will be accepting donations for their 
trips in the spring and summer of 2018— a ski trip and a mission trip 
to Belize.   



Johnny Brady 
November 19—25 
756-6259 

Vickie Carden 
November 26—December 2 

917-2370 

Bettie Dew 
November 12—18 
756-5330 

Welcome New Member! 

Russ Gray joined 
TMBC on October 22 
by transfer of letter 
from New Hope 
Baptist Church, 
Kinston. 

 The Angel Tree will be ready on November 1 with three different types of 
ornaments (clothes, toys, and sweater/coats). You may take as many as you 
like, but do not wrap any of the items.  Ornaments will not be child specific 
but size, age, or gender specific.  There will be sign-up sheets available at this 
time  for volunteers to work a shift or two during the shopping events. Family 
information  from school connections will be received as in the past. 

The shop will be open November 30 (4:00—8:00 pm), December 1 (4:00—8:00 pm), and December 2 (9:00—11:00 
pm).  Families will make appointments to shop for their children.  Volunteers are needed to work two-hour shifts 

each day to greet, to assist in shopping, to wrap presents, to 
transport presents, to help with child care, and to visit with 
shoppers while they wait to shop and have their gifts 
wrapped. Also needed, in addition to gifts for children, are 
wrapping paper, gift tag stickers, tape, gift bags, bows, 
scissors, cookies, and, most importantly, time. 
The evenings of Wednesday, November 15, and Wednesday, 
November 29, will be spent together as a congregation 
preparing for these events. 

Boyd Memorial Library News 

Now is the perfect time to ñfallò into a good book, and the library  

has plenty of good books. Thank you to all the generous donors 

who have shared their books and DVDs. New books are being 

catalogued weekly. Childrenôs seasonal books can be found on the 

table in the Childrenôs Room.  

Below are a FEW new additions: 

For Children and Youth ï (The reading level and AR points are 

indicated on the title page of each book, if applicable.) 

Kingsleyôs Meadow (DVD) 
Thanks for Thanksgiving  
Thanksgiving Day 
Pumpkin Countdown 
Who Was Mother Teresa?  
I Survived the American Revolution  
What Was the Great Depression? 
 
For Adult Readers ï  
 
Billy Graham and Me: 101 Inspiring Personal Stories 
Cross Roads  - by Wm. Paul Young, author of The Shack 
Youôll Get Through This: Hope and Help for Turbulent 
Times ï from Max Lucado 

Chicken Soup for the Grieving Soul 
Revelations: Visions, Prophecy and Politics 
 

Have a Very Happy Thanksgiving! 

Operation Christmas Cards 
The TMBC Missions Team has set a goal to provide Christmas 
cards for a navy ship this Christmas—5,000 Christmas 
cards.  The children have already started working toward this 
goal, but all of you can help with this #byfaith initiative.  One 
idea for how this goal can become a reality is to recycle old 
Christmas cards.  If you have Christmas cards you have saved 
and no longer need, cut off the fronts of the cards and 
donate them to the Missions Team.  Team members will 
attach the card fronts to paper and provide samples of what 
can be written inside the cards.   

Bob Speight 
November 5—11 
321-8364 

Bill Brown 
October 29—November 4 

756-1564 

To help meet the challenge, TMBC is now 
offering online giving as a pathway for your 
financial faithfulness. Simply click on the “Give” 
link at the top of the TMBC website (http://
www.tmbc.org) and follow the sign-up 

instructions, and you will be able to support the ministries and missions of 
TMBC without having to worry about remembering your checkbook on 
Sunday morning. Rest assured, all gifts will be reflected in your annual gifts 
to TMBC and included on future contribution statements. Should you have 
any questions about online giving or other ways you can financially support 
TMBC, please contact Burke Raper or Sean Allen (finance@tmbc.org). 



Nov 
15 

 

 October Attendance 

 Oct. 1 Oct. 8 Oct. 15 Oct. 22 

Sunday 
School 

139 158 130 128 

Worship 173 208 153 143 

MEMORIAL MATTERS! 

In Our Prayers 
A new prayer list begins the first of each month. Call the church 
office if you would like to add or remove someone from the list. 

Olivia Tesh  
(Pat and Kathryn Tesh’s great niece) 

Rhett Barrett  
(Nancy Harris’s great-nephew) 

Tonya Godwin  
(Tony Godwin’s sister-in-law) 

Nancy Brown Harris 
Fred Dew (Harold Dew’s brother) 
Luther Thomas (Rebecca Aiken’s son) 
Jim Darden 
Cassie Earley (Coral Whichard’s niece) 
Mandy Messerli 
Howard Robertson 
Susan Ingram 
Ray Martell (Sherry Dendy’s brother-in-
law) 

Jackie Beltran (Sherry Dendy’s student) 
Lois Cleaton 
Bea Clark (Charlene Boyd’s mother) 

Mary Watts  
(John and Willamina Sugg’s friend) 

Jean Holley 
Beverly Dickens 
Bobbie Roby (Andy Roby’s mother) 
Betty Hanks 
Estelle Allen  
(Beth Stephenson’s mother) 

Dot Simpson 
Mary Speight  
(Bob and Ellen Speight’s daughter) 

 Homebound/Shut-Ins 
Iva Edwards 
Mary Mann 
Norman Little 
Ethel Donovan  
Linda Parker 
Carrie Clark  

Volunteers Needed for Children and Youth 
During Sunday School, 
Children’s Choirs, and 

Wednesday Night Activities 

/ƻƴǘŀŎǘ !ōōƛ ŦƻǊ ƳƻǊŜ ŘŜǘŀƛƭǎΦ 

 
The 190th 
Homecoming at 
TMBC was 
celebrated October 8 
with Dr. Barry Jones 
as our guest speaker:  
a fellowship lunch 
followed. 

 

WMU News 

WMU will meet at The Memorial Baptist Church 
in the Torchbearers Classroom on Tuesday, 
November 14.  All ladies of TMBC are invited to 
attend.  

Everyone had a 

wonderful time at 

Carroll and Glenda 

McLawhorn’s farm with 

hayrides and smores. 

We welcome Andy Roby as 
our Associate Pastor, Minister 
of Music and Worship Arts. 
Stop by and say hello. 

The Knitting Addiction 
Yarn Truck will be at 
TMBC on Saturday, 
November 18, 
 11:00 am—4:00 pm. 

Youth Paintball Fun on November 5 

Budget Update 10.24.17  

Act Receipts YTD as of 10.24.17 $476,697  

Budgeted Receipts as of YTD 10.24.17 $498,986  

Difference-Over/(Short) ($22,289) 

Act Receipts - Oct 2017 YTD $476,697  

Act Receipts - Oct 2016 YTD $483,350  

Difference-Over/(Short) ($6,653) 

Act Receipts- Oct 2017 YTD $476,697  

Estimated Disbursements - Oct 2017 YTD $473,108  

Difference-Over/(Short) $3,589  



November 2  Trip to Fayetteville Holly Day Fair 
November 5  Daylight Savings Ends 
 2:30 pm Deacon Council Meeting 
November 15 5:30 pm International Potluck Family Meal with 

Chinese and Hispanic Congregations 
Followed by Church-Wide Missions Night 

November 16 9:00 am Retiree/Senior Adult Trip to Ron’s Barn 
and Bear Creek Fruit Cake Factory 

November 19  Return of Christmas Child Shoeboxes 
 12:00 pm Youth Soup and Sandwich Lunch 
 4:00 pm Quarterly Church Conference 
November 20 7:30 pm Administrative Group Meeting  
November 22  No Wednesday Night Activities 
November 23 and 24 Church Office Closed for Thanksgiving 
November 27  Church Christmas Decorating 
November 29  Angel Shop Setup 
November 30—December 2 Angel Shop Open 

Wednesday Night Schedule  

  
5:30 pm Fellowship Meal (First Wednesday of the month) 

6:00—6:45 pm Children’s Choirs 

6:15—6:30 pm Adult Prayer Time 
6:30—7:30 pm Adult Bible Study/Youth 
6:45—7:30 pm GLOW Kids 

Mission Possible Kids 
7:30—8:30 pm Chancel Choir Rehearsal  

November 1 Menu 
Spaghetti, Saladand Dessert 

Reservations Required by Preceding Tuesday 

tǊƻŎŜŜŘǎ .ŜƴŜŦƛǘ ǘƘŜ YƛǘŎƘŜƴ CǳƴŘ 
Cost: $6.00—Adult; $3:00—Children 


